NOTICE
CLARK COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD
CANCELLATION &
RE-SCHEDULE OF MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Clark County
Drainage Board has cancelled the regularly scheduled
meeting for May 16, 2023 and Re-Scheduled it for
May 18, 2023 at:

Clark County Government Building

300 Corporate Drive — Meeting Chamber, Room 103
Jeftersonville, IN 47130

5:00 pm

Posted pursuant to I.C. 5-14-1.5-5

Jack Coffman, President
Clark County Drainage Board

This notice was emailed to the following:

News & Tribune:

legals@newsandtribune.com

Courier Journal

legals@courier-journal.com

Posted at the Clark County Government Center April 20, 2023




